
    March 27, 2022 
 
Friends and our loyal Shoot-Out supporters, we want to thank you.  Thanks to your 
wonderful support of The Shoot-Out, the funds we raised are still being used right 
now as you read this, to help our local PA heroes.  There are some very special 
families who have given and sacrificed so much for us, and right now, more than 
ever, they continue to need our assistance.  The Pennsylvania Wounded Warriors 
Inc. is being proactive, reaching out to those special PA veteran families to ensure 
immediate financial help is available.  The PAWW Inc.’s unique approach to 
helping these families is leading the way not just in our state of Pennsylvania, but 
they are currently sharing their vision on a national level.  PAWW Inc. is leading 
the charge and other state Wounded Warrior organizations are taking note and 
starting to follow their lead.  Friends, we are such a vital part of this mission as we 
are the top fundraising event in Pennsylvania for the PAWW Inc.  Remember, one 
of the most amazing things about PAWW Inc. is there is NOT a single person taking 
a salary (and that’s unheard of in today’s world).  These volunteers are literally 
working around the clock, answering calls on their personal cell phones to ensure 
every Pennsylvania veteran has what they need.   
 
Raffle tickets are on sale now and we are collecting donations for this most worthy 
group of heroes. 2022 marks the 8th year we at The Shoot-Out have been able to 
help PA veterans, and thanks to our loyal supporters, have raised over $270,000 to 
date! Help us continue our efforts by donating today!  Thank you for your 
continued support of The Shoot-Out and the Pennsylvania Wounded Warriors Inc.   
 
*If you or someone you love needs the help of the PA Wounded Warriors Inc. 
please call 1-855-729-9435.  


